Sent: 24 lanuary 2018 21:36

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2015/2705/P - 23 Inglewood Road

Dear Sirs,
Re: Satisfying of conditions of approved planning application
The planning application above was granted with the fourth condition stating:

"Detailed drawings and samples of materials as appropriate, in respect of the following, shall be submitted
to and approved in writing by the local planning authority before the relevant part of the work is begun: a)
Details of all cladding materials and samples of those materials (to be submitted to the Local Planning
Authority). The relevant part of the works shall be carried out in accordance with the details thus approved
and all approved samples shall be retained on site during the course of the works."

Please be informed as follows:

-where cladding has been stated to be used on the plans, bricks with insulation behind will act as the
cladding layer;

-reclaimed, London weathered yellow stock period bricks which will match the colour, shape and texture
will be used, as shown on the photo below. As such, there will be little if any difference to the appearance of
the property as the bricks used would be the same type.

-the bricks used will be pointed such that any new mortar joints blend in seamlessly with the existing
elements of the building



Physical samples of the outer face bricks can be provided for inspection and approval with prior
arrangement. Should there be any queries in relation to the above please contact me via email and or phone

Your approval of the the above is requested urgently, ideally by 30 January in order to allow critical
impending structural repairs to take place.

Regards,

J eremi Fernandes



